ATTACHMENT 26

ENGINEER STATEMENT

I, Kevin M. Fitzgerald, did supervise the installation of the directional antenna for
WMTT, Tioga, PA. The antenna was pointed at 71 degrees from true north as required
by the antenna manufacturer and prescribed by our original underlying FCC Construction
Permit. Enclosed as Attachment 27 is a statement from a licensed New York surveyor
showing that the antenna is in fact pointed at 71 degrees from true north. All elements of
this installation were done exactly as prescribed by Propagation Systems, Inc. (PSI), the
antenna manufacturer. I have personally installed or supervised the installation of over
20 FM antennas for various stations in the NY, PA, MD, and OK areas and have worked
as an engineer in these areas for over 18 years. I am also the Chief Engineer for this
WMTT.

Sincerely,

Kevin M. Fitzgerald
President and Chief Engineer,
Europa Communications, Inc., Licensee of WMTT



